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Wednesday 19th March 2025 

Resource Provision Development 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am writing to inform you of an exciting development for our school. Last year, we were 
approached by the Local Authority with a proposal to expand our resource provision for 
children who have an EHCP and increase the number of children we can offer places for. 

Over the past 12 months, we have been working towards this plan, and I am pleased to 
announce that, as of April 2025, we will be expanding our provisions to offer places for 16 
children. These children will be based in two designated classrooms, each with the added 
benefit of a shared outdoor quad space. Both classrooms have been equipped with high-
quality sensory rooms and bespoke resources to support the children's individual needs. 

Additionally, during the upcoming Easter break, we are planning enhancements to the 
outdoor quad, including the installation of wet-pour flooring, a sheltered canopy, and 
sensory climbing equipment, which will further support our children’s learning and 
development. 

In the future, our resource provision will cater for children in EYFS/KS1 as well as children 
in KS2. We have already begun the process of recruiting an additional teacher to 
strengthen the existing staff team and ensure we continue to provide the best possible 
support for all children. 

If you have any questions or would like to know more about these developments, please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch with either myself or Miss Pemberton. We would be more 
than happy to explain the plans in further detail. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Callaghan  
 
Head of School  


